
HARRIS COUNTY MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT NO. 500 

Lake G Dredging Update – 2/12/2019 

 

 

 

The contractor is completing 
dredging on the northeast 
section of lake G and will 
start dredging in the 
northwest section late this 
week or early next week. For 
questions about the project, 
please contact Amy 
Downhour or Kara Morrison, 
with EHRA Engineering, at 
713-784-4500. 

 


